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BY E-MAIL 
 
July 16, 2009 
 
Jim Huntingdon 
President 
Niagara-On-The-Lake Hydro Inc. 
8 Henegan Road 
P.O. Box 460 
Virgil   ON   L0S 1T0 
 
Susan Frank        
Vice President and Chief Regulatory Officer   
Hydro One Networks Inc.      
8th Floor, South Tower      
483 Bay Street       
Toronto ON M5G 2P5      
 
 
Dear Applicants: 
 
Re: Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. 

Retail Transmission Rate – Connection Rate Reduction and Rate Rider 
Application – Stanley TS Bypass Settlement Negotiations – Request for 
Extension 
Board File No. EB-2009-0149 

 
The Board has received your joint letter dated July 14, 2009 requesting an extension of 
the date for reporting back to the Board on the status of your settlement discussions. 
Specifically, you request an extension of the deadline for reporting from July 17, 2009 to 
July 24, 2009. 
 
The Board has determined that it will grant the requested extension. The Board 
therefore expects that the parties will report back to the Board on the status of the 
settlement discussions on or before July 24, 2009. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
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